COMMONWEALTHOF PENNSYLVANIA
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

June 21, 2017

Dear Mr. Sands:

Your June 2017 correspondence to Secretary of Health Karen Murphy regarding any
requirements for footwear in facilities had been forwarded to the Deputate for Quality Assurance
for response.

The Pennsylvania Department of Health does not have regulations concerning the wearing of
footwear in facilities or agencies under our purview.

Sincerely,
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Kelly Hoover Thompson
Deputy Secretary of Quality Assurance
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